
Dear St. Joseph School Families, May 29, 2024

Let us join together as our school year comes to an end with a prayer of thanksgiving for all our blessings
this year, and a prayer that everyone has a restful summer and is ready to return refreshed for a new
school year in September.

Please note that there will be no Family Envelope sent home this week. If you still have your
Family Envelope at home, please send it back to school with your child.

The last day aftercare will be offered for this year will be this Friday, May 31st.

Virtual Meet and Greet - Thank you!
Last week, Mrs. Zehms, our new principal, hosted three different virtual meet and greet sessions. We had
four families join over the course of the day, which was a great success! The parents asked fantastic
questions and we were able to talk about school, students, and the future of our Saint Joseph School
community. Mrs. Zehms hopes to host more sessions like this during the summer months and into the
school year! Stay tuned for more invitations.

Yearbooks
Yearbooks are being distributed today to students who ordered them through Ambrosius. We will have a
“yearbook signing” for students to sign each other’s yearbooks today at 2:00 PM. If you did not order a
yearbook and still would like to receive one, we have some extras in the office available for purchase at
$14.00. Please contact Julie if you are interested.

Cleaning Day
Monday, June 3rd will be our annual cleaning day! We all join in to work together to clean our school
and pack up our classrooms. Please bring a bucket and rag. Cleaning is usually wrapped up in the
morning, and we will spend the afternoon watching a movie, playing outdoors (weather permitting) and
having ice cream. Many hands make light work! This is a non-uniform day.

End of Year Field Trip
Our end of the year field trip will take place on Tuesday, June 4th. Students should report as normal to
school for 7:50. We will have breakfast at school and set off for Ashwaubomay Park at 8:45. We will
stay there, including having lunch, until 12:15. We will finish the day at Get Air trampoline park before
arriving back at school for 2:50 dismissal. All families are welcome to join! A permission slip was sent
home in the family envelope, please return it to the office. This is a non-uniform day.
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Last Day of School
Our last day of school will be Wednesday, June 5th. All students will attend 8:00 Mass at Nativity
Church. All families are invited to attend. Do not report to school, report directly to Nativity Church. We
will present awards after Mass concludes. Afterwards, report cards will be handed out by teachers. The
school bus will be there to transport students home who normally ride the bus after school. Please be sure
to be to church to pick up your child by 9:00 if you do not stay for Mass.

Graduation
All families are invited to the graduation Mass on Tuesday, June 4th at Nativity Church at 6:00 PM.
Please help us congratulate our graduates: Henry Awe, Maxwell Baker, Brynn Broekman, Hayleigh
Cornwell, Sasha Euceda, Keegan Klingbile, Ean Krause, Jax Pelletier, Jordan Rodgers, and Julian
Sculliuffo. We wish them the very best in high school.

Packer Parking
Saint Joseph School partners with the Lions Club each year to assist with Packer parking for home games.
Parents can sign up to help to earn tuition credit. You can sign up here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F4BAFA62FA7FA7-49786252-sjslions

Earn Tuition Credit Use our convenient Scrip program to purchase gift cards and get tuition credit!
When gift cards are purchased through Scrip, a percentage of the purchase price is given back to St.
Joseph School. Out of the amount received 80% is credited toward your child’s tuition. Order and shop
Scrip online!
Shop today using the online link or the Scrip order form (enclosed in the family envelope). Online link:
https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/ Create an account and register by using the school code:
F4D8FA3E12475

PRAYERS
If you, or your child, have prayer intentions this school year, please email Mr. Slusarek by Tuesday of
each week. Your anonymous prayer intentions will be included in the weekly newsletter so that our
school community can pray together for your intentions. The graces of community prayer are abundant.
Please Pray for…

● Ed and Erma Schuch, may eternal rest be granted onto them.
● Our Mr Bob, for health, strength, and a speedy recovery
● Friends and family who are battling cancer
● The Joski Family
● Saint Joseph School students, that they finish the school year strong
● For our 8th grade graduates, that they are successful as they move on to high school

May God bless you,
Gregg Slusarek, School Board
President, Principal
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